
We are lucky to be able 

to take our children on 

lots of educational field 

trips to experience 

learning outside of the 

classroom, as well as 

bringing specialist    

visitors into school to 

enhance learning     

experiences.  

On many occasions the 

school has directly 

funded or subsidised 

these activities. Going 

forwards the budget is 

a little tighter and we 

will not be able to prop 

these up to the same 

extent. We will be   

asking for voluntary 

contributions, and   

unfortunately if we 

don’t receive enough 

to cover costs then 

some activities will 

have to be cancelled. 

We have been able to 

fund keeping the     

minibuses and these 

will be used extensively 

to keep costs as low as 

possible. 

Headteacher 

 

 

Visits and Visitors 

Wibsey Primary— The Community School 

Congratulations to 

Mrs Matthews ,who 

has been appointed as 

our Interim Deputy 

Headteacher in the ab-

sence of Mrs Yates. 

I know you will all 

join with me in    

sending our continued 

love and best wishes to 

Mrs Yates, and that 

you will welcome and 

support Mrs Matthews  

in her new role. 

SATs 

Year 6 have their 

SATs next week 

and we all send 

them big love for 

the week. Go for it 

Y6 - you’ve got it. 
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Next week’s Lunches 

Daily choices                 

Jacket Potatoes, Paninis, 

Sandwiches & Fruit. 

No Sandwiches        

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

Cheese Pasta Bake/ 
Quorn & Veg Fried Rice/ 

Cheddar & Mozzarella Hot 
Baguette 

Tuesday  

Pasta Bolognaise/Halal 

Pasta Bolognaise/

Arriabiata Pasta 

Wednesday  

Roast of the Day/Halal 

Roast Chicken Breast/

Quorn Toad in the Hole 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato     

Pizza/Arriabiata Pasta 

Friday  

   Fish Fingers/Vegetable 

Samosa/Cheddar &   

Mozzarella Hot Baguette 

Have a great     

weekend 

N M Cooper 

Nigel M. 

Cooper 

Headteacher  -

Team Wibsey 

Zoolab 

Zoolab visited YN 
and Y1 this week. 

It was great to see 
our children get up 
close with some 

wonderful      
creatures. 


